Sen. Shilling Comments on the Passing of Peg Lautenschlager
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Fa
She was a trailblazer for many women in Wisconsin politics, a loyal friend and true blue
Democrat.

LA CROSSE, WI — Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse) issued the
following statement regarding the passing of former Wisconsin Attorney General Peg
Lautenschlager:

("
“It is with a heavy heart that | learned of the passing of Peg. She was a trailblazer for many
women in Wisconsin politics, a loyal friend and true blue Democrat. Peg was a trusted political
mentor to many and was always willing to lend her insight, advice and enthusiasm to friends
and family across the state.

“Peg served her community and state well, from her time as Winnebago District Attorney to her
most recent position as Chair of the Wisconsin Ethics Commission. Peg loved good policy,
better outcomes, great stories and spending time in the company of her many friends and
family. My deepest condolences to her husband Bill and their children.”




